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I-94 design-build project update 
 
November 12, 2021 -- The contractor is making progress toward alleviating construction 
impacts on local traffic before shutting down for the winter. Shirley Drive was reopened this past 
week and work is continuing on the Lansing Avenue bridge over I-94, with the beams over 
eastbound I-94 being set this week.  
 
          The contractor is very busy in the area of the I-94/US-127/M-50 (West Avenue) 
interchange, including building the new eastbound I-94 bridge over US-127/M-50 (West 
Avenue) and rebuilding the eastbound I-94 ramp to US-127/M-50 (West Avenue), which is 
currently closed. The US-127/M-50 (West Avenue) entrance ramp to eastbound I-94 is 
scheduled to be closed the week of Nov. 15 in order to make the temporary ramp more 
conducive to snowplowing operations.  
 
          The contractor also continues to work on concrete paving on the west half of US-127/M-
50 (West Avenue) through the area of the interchange. Work also continues to progress at the 
new I-94/Elm Road interchange, where the new Elm Road bridge is being built, as well as 
associated earthwork for the new interchange. It is anticipated that the majority of work 
impacting traffic will be wrapped up by late December.  
 
          I-94 traffic will be maintained in its current configuration through the winter months. 

          The following are ramp and local road impacts that remain active or are scheduled: 

 The northbound US-127/West Avenue ramp to westbound I-94 is closed with traffic 
detoured via the Springport Road interchange. This ramp will remain closed throughout 
the winter.  

 The northbound and southbound US-127/M-50 (West Avenue) ramp to eastbound I-94 
is maintained via a temporary ramp using a temporary traffic signal. This temporary 
ramp configuration will remain in place throughout the winter, with the exception of a 
short-term closure of the ramp the week of Nov. 15. 

 The eastbound I-94 ramp to US-127/M-50 (West Avenue) is closed, with an anticipated 
reopening date of Dec. 6. 
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 One lane of northbound US-127/West Avenue is currently closed from Sparks Street to 
Springport Road. It is anticipated that a second northbound lane will be opened in mid- 
to late December. 

 Lansing Avenue is closed from Royal Drive to Shirley Drive. It is scheduled to reopen 
in late December.  

 The Elm Road entrance ramp to eastbound I-94 is maintained via a temporary ramp 
from Blake Road. This configuration will remain in place through the winter.  

 The westbound I-94 exit ramp to Elm Road is maintained via a temporary ramp to 
Seymour Road. This configuration will remain in place through the winter.  

 Shirley Drive reopened on Wednesday, Nov. 10. 

          For more information about the I-94 project, go to www.Michigan.gov/I94Jackson. 
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Protect workers. Protect drivers. Safe work zones for all.  
www.Michigan.gov/WorkZoneSafety 
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